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Don't miss out on Inter-Regional qualifiers

Author: Paul Stimpson
Posted On: March 09, 2018

The qualifying stage for this year’s Inter-Regional Championships is just around the corner, and there is still time
to enter in some regions.

South East, London and Yorkshire are still looking for entries to their qualifying competitions which, like those in
other regions, feed in to the Inter-Regional Finals at RAF Cosford on May 12 and 13.

The South East competition takes place at the College of Richard Collyer in Horsham on April 14-15, with a
closing date for entries of March 31. The region comprises Kent, Surrey and Sussex.

In London, the competition is at Moberly TTC in Hammersmith on April 14, with a closing date of April 9. Players
living in Middlesex are eligible.

The Yorkshire region entries are open until Sunday, March 11, with the competition taking place on March 17 at
Heckmondwike TTC. The competition covers Yorkshire and South Yorkshire.

Click here for more information and to download entry forms

Other regions will be holding their qualifying tournaments in the next couple of weeks, with players bidding to
qualify for the Finals, where the following events will be held:

e Under-11 Boys’ Team & Singles (for players born in 2007 or later)
e Under-11 Girls’ Team & Singles (for players born in 2007 or later)

e Under-13 Boys’ Team & Singles (for players born in 2005 or later)
e Under-13 Girls’ Team & Singles (for players born in 2005 or later)
e Cadet Boys’ Team & Singles (for players born in 2003 or later)

e Cadet Girls’ Team & Singles (for players born in 2003 or later)


https://tabletennisengland.co.uk/compete/competitions/inter-regionals/
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